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Dear Parents, 

We would like to inform you of an important update regarding the upcoming school picnic for Grade 

5 to 10 students. Due to technical reasons, the previously planned visit to Ferrari World has been 

replaced with a visit to Atlantis, The Palm, Dubai. 

Key Details: 

• Date: Thursday, 12/12/2024 

• Departure Time: Students should arrive to school by 7:30 AM. 

• Return Time: Approximately 9:00 PM. 

Dress Code: 

• Students should come to school wearing their PE uniform. 

• Please pack the following for Atlantis: 

o Swimwear for water activities (e.g., swimsuits, swim trunks). Cotton fabrics, or any clothes 

with buttons, zippers, or sharp embellishments may not be allowed in pools or on water rides. 

o A comfortable casual outfit to change into after water activities (e.g., T-shirt and shorts). 

o A towel and a small waterproof bag to store belongings safely. 

o Flip-flops or water-friendly footwear are recommended. 

Picnic Charges: 

• AED 235 

• Payments should be handed over to the respective class teacher on or before 11/12/2024. 

Other Instructions: 

• Lunch and snacks will be provided by the school. 

• Students must wear their school ID cards throughout the trip. 

We look forward to a fun-filled and enriching day at Atlantis, ensuring a memorable experience for all 

our students. 

Warm regards, 

Dr. Saifudheen P Hamsa 

Principal 

 

 


